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 celia  Goreham OBJ2016/1088/P 22/03/2016  18:41:09 This proposal is considered by Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC to be an over 

development of the site because it will take up most of the garden thus causing loss of green space   

also this will be detrimental to the environment.There also appears to be loss of light to surrounding 

dwellings . The proposed terrace will overlook surrounding gardens . The height of the extension is 

higher than the recommend height of extensions in the conservation area  . This proposal does nothing 

the enhance the conservation area and we do not consider it should be permitted
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